BOND REFERENDUM

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2024

In the past 20 years, the Decorah Community School District has
built a middle school and renovated the high school and Carrie
Lee Elementary School. It's now time to turn our attention to
the youngest students in our district.

On Tuesday, November 5, voters will consider a $38 million
general obligation bond referendum to fund the construction of a
new facility to replace John Cline Elementary School and West
Side Early Childhood Center.

The decision to pursue this bold project comes after more than
15 years spent assessing the district's needs, engaging with
residents, and thoroughly considering multiple project options.

An approved bond referendum would allow us to:

Create a 21st century Provide young students
learning environment Q with more resources

for grades PK-2 and opportunities

Allow DCSD to retain
and attract quality
staff members

Appeal to new families
and students

PROPERTY TAX IMPACT

The tax impact of an approved bond would
be $0.86 per year on $1,000 of taxable
property value. For a home with an assessed
value of $250,000, this increase would
amount to $7.96 per month.

LearnMore! —

Scan the QR code or visit
DecorahCSDFuture.org




